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Hi Gloria & Michelle,
 
The Commission has reviewed the request for confidentiality and we do have a few questions:
 

1. The letter is requesting that Appendix D and E be confidential; however when the
application was filed it was Appendix E, and F. Could you please provide clarification
on which appendix MECL is requesting be held as confidential.

2. The letter states that Appendix E (which I assume should be Appendix F?) contains
information relating to the EPA. However, Appendix F is the impact on customer rates.
Where does  appendix F reference to the EPA pricing.

3. The letter does not provide the information required by the Rules, specifically Rule
51(2) (i.e. nature of the information in the document, specific harm if released, and
objection to placing an abridged version on the record).  Could you please provide
additional information to support the requirements set out by the rules?

 
Let me know if there are any questions.   
 
 
Cheryl Bradley, CPA, CA
Senior Financial Advisor
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